
Informational Open House: 
Del Mar Bluff Stabilization Project 3

Join us to learn more about the schedule and process 
for the current effort to stabilize the bluffs along the 
railroad tracks in Del Mar. Drop in any time. 

Thursday, May 26, 2011 
6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

Del Mar City Hall Annex 
1050 Camino Del Mar  
Del Mar, CA 92014



SANDAG 
401 B Street, Suite 800
San Diego, CA 92101

Thursday, May 26, 2011; 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Del Mar City Hall Annex 
1050 Camino Del Mar, Del Mar, CA 92014 

SANDAG will soon begin work to stabilize the bluffs along the 
railroad tracks within the North County Transit District railroad 
right-of-way. Construction will be focused between Seagrove 
Park and Lois Lane; 12th Street to 10th Street; 8th Street to  
6th Street; and an area south of Spinnaker Court.

The work is scheduled to begin in June 2011. A portion of the 
work will take place nightly Sunday through Thursday evenings 
from approximately 10:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. It is anticipated that 
this work will be completed within five months.

Come to the informational meeting to hear more about the 
stabilization process and schedule.

For more information, call Ramon Ruelas, Project Manager, at 
(619) 699-6944 or visit www.sandag.org/delmarbluffs
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